
School Reopening 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

 

As you are aware there has been a steady stream of information and misinformation 
over the last few days and this has made it difficult to give appropriate guidance on 
the reopening of the school. 
 
This Monday 11th of January we will start teaching online. Half the classes taught 
online and work given for the other half of classes.  It is important that your 
son/daughter engages and follows the school timetable.  
 
This weekend the students should get organised for their classes next week. The 
teachers will be in contact to set up the classes. Remember it is different this time as 
hopefully we will be back in school sometime this term! 
 
I have no news regarding the Leaving Certificate Practicals, Orals etc. The DES is 
meeting next week and I am sure they will issue guidelines to the schools fairly 
quickly. I will let you know as soon as I hear. 
 
The next few weeks will be challenging for everybody. I ask each student to do their 
best each day. We in Scoil Mhuire will be doing our best for you. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Padraig Nolan 

_____________________________ 

Padraig Nolan, Principal, Sec BOM 


